
86 Act 1986-31 LAWS OFPENNSYLVANIA

No. 1986-31

AN ACT

HB 1670

Amendingtheactof May 21, 1923 (P.L.288,No.184),entitled“An actto better
secureall bonds,stocks,mortgages,or othersecuritiesdepositedwith theState
Treasurer,by providing for their inspection,examination,andverification,
andthe verificationof thebooks,containinga recordof suchbonds,stocks,
mortgages,or othersecurities,by theAuditor Generalor his agents,”provid-
ing for anannualexaminationof securitiesdepositedwith theStateTreasurer.

The GeneralAssembly of the Commonwealthof Pennsylvaniahereby
enactsasfollows:

Section 1. Section 1 of theactof May 21, 1923 (P.L.288,No.184),enti-
tled “An actto bettersecureall bonds,stocks,mortgages,or othersecurities
depositedwith the StateTreasurer,by providingfor their inspection,exami-
nation, and verification, and the verification of the books,containinga
recordof suchbonds,stocks,mortgages,or othersecurities,by the Auditor
Generalor hisagents,”is amendedto read:

Section 1. Be it enacted,&c., That the Auditor General,throughsuch
agentsas he may select, shall, at his discretion, but not less than [twice
yearlyJannually, examineall the bonds,stocks,mortgages,or othersecuri-
ties, whichunderthe law aredepositedwith the StateTreasurerin whatever
capacity,andshall verify the booksin which a record is kept of all such
bonds, stocks,mortgages,or other securities;and, for this purpose,the
Auditor Generalis herebyauthorizedto employ suchconsultants,experts,
accountants,or investigatorsas he may deemadvisable.A record of the
resultsanddateof suchexaminationandverificationshallbemadein abook
or bookskeptfor thispurposein theofficeof theAuditor General.

Section 2. Thisactshalltakeeffectimmediately.

APPROVED—The22nddayof April, A. D. 1986.

DICK THORNBURGH


